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August 26, 2020 

 
Ref: 235414 

 
 

Suzanne Hoffman, Superintendent 
School District No. 39 (Vancouver) 
Email: shoffman@vsb.bc.ca 
 
Dear Ms. Hoffman: 
 
Thank you for submitting the Stage 2 Restart Plan and supporting documentation for Vancouver 
to the Ministry of Education. 
 
Ministry staff have reviewed the documents provided and have confirmed their alignment with 
the requirements set out in the COVID-19 Operational Guidelines, including the specific health 
and safety measures.   
 
Moving forward, the Ministry will follow up with school districts periodically for updates on the 
implementation of their restart plans and to offer support where needed. In the interim, if you 
have any questions or require immediate assistance, please contact the Ministry by email at 
educ.covid@gov.bc.ca or by phone at 236-478-2712. 
 
Thank you for your ongoing leadership and commitment to supporting the well-being and 
success of students in British Columbia.  

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
D. Scott MacDonald 
Deputy Minister 
 
pc: David Nelson dnelson@vsb.bc.ca 
 Donna D. Wong, Executive Administrative Assistant ddwong@vsb.bc.ca 
 David Green, Secretary-Treasurer dgreen@vsb.bc.ca 
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